
















FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS:

Q: I lost my password and username, what should I do?
A: You can send a request of reset of your password and username to the Registrar’s Office only. You may also inform your 
class adviser during the enrollment orientation if you are having trouble with your access.

Q: My pinnacle account cannot be accessed, what should I do?
A: Several factors may be the reason for this incident, such as your internet connection, URL Address, and the Browser that 
you are using. You may check the pinnacle website via our school website www.sct.edu.ph (click on the apply online button, 
then select OLD STUDENT)

Q: I clicked the wrong payment scheme, year level, and section choices during my online enrollment, is it possible to 
change it?
A: Those information can be reset by the Registrar’s Office only. To avoid such problem, and delay in enrollment, double 
check your information upon the data updating portion.

Q: When can I see the refund of fees in my account?
A: Refund of fees will not be visible in your pinnacle account, however for queries about this matter you may call the 
Registrar’s Office or the Finance Office.

Q: My payment information is not accurate in my pinnacle account, what should I do?
A: Check your account in the next few days after your latest payment. Over the counter and Online Bank payments usually 
take around 3 to 4 business days before it reflect on your pinnacle account. You may call the Registrars Office or the 
Finance Office for further details.






